
THE BEHAVIORAL HEALTH PLANNING 
AND ADVISORY COUNCIL IS LOOKING 

FOR NEW MEMBERS 

 
To find out about our vacancies and to apply, please visit the Nevada Governor’s 
webpage here https://gov.nv.gov/Boards/Boards_Home/ or use the QR Code:  

 

  MAKE A DIFFERENCE!  
The Behavioral Health Planning and 
Advisory Council (BHPAC) advocates for 
Nevadans with mental health and 
substance use disorders and advises the 
state of Nevada, Division of Public and 
Behavioral Health, on federal Mental 
Health Block Grant funding. We are 
looking for state representatives, 
advocates, and Nevadans with lived 
experience. For questions, please contact 
Jennifer Simeo at 775-684-4229 or 
j.simeo@health.nv.gov.  
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